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2017-2018 
Elementary School “B” 

 
SCHOOL BOUNDARY COMMITTEE 

Minutes 
 

September 26, 2016 
 
 

Attending:  Michael Bailey, Beverly Culpepper, Michelle Hartman, Sheryl Houck, 
Belinda Kasper, Beth Kelly, Tammy Kimpland, Teresa Love, Kim Poe, Gary Sawyer, 
Richard Tonello, Christa Vail  
 
Others in Attendance:  Zack Goodfield, Joanne Hurley, Betsy Kuhn, Spencer Pylant, 
Chris Williams 
 
Mr. Tonello called the meeting to order at 10:35 a.m. Committee member parents 
and District staff introduced themselves. Mr. Tonello discussed the maps, 
demographic data, timeline, purpose, guidelines and goals in the information packet 
and outlined the tasks for the day’s meeting.  
 
At approximately 11:10 a.m., the committee members began discussing the 
boundary options.  Mr. Tonello encouraged the committee to determine the easier 
areas first and then move on from there. 
 
The areas between Lake Myrtle and Oakstead were discussed.  The consensus of 
the group was to rezone areas 26 through 32 to Lake Myrtle. 
 
The areas between Elementary B and Odessa Elementary were discussed.  There 
was a lot of discussion as to Areas 4, 6, 7, 8, 9.  Areas 1 through 5 were determined 
to go to Odessa Elementary.  TAC will provide further analysis and Areas 6-9 will be 
discussed further as to whether they should remain with Odessa or be rezoned to 
Elementary B. 
 
Elementary B – the areas determined to go to Elementary B for sure were Areas 10-
18. 
 
Oakstead – the areas determined to go to Oakstead for sure were Areas 19-25. 
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It was decided to end the meeting and all further discussion would take place at the 
next meeting which will be on October 12. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 11:45 p.m. 


